
Pilon, Janet

Subject: comments on city plan

From: Gabriel Zelea
Sent: April 17, 2018 8:56 AM
To: Bedioui, Ida <lda.Bedioui(5>hamilton.ca>

Subject: Re: comments on city plan

Dear Ida

As well as to allow stratifying lane way houses and coach homes

Gabriel Zelea

i

5.9 (d)



adela
Typewritten text
That the property at 156 Sanford Ave South, a legal duplex be included in urban 
transit orientated corridor for increased density and also the legal duplex property at
 12 Fairholt Ave South that directly abuts the urban transit corridor be included as 
well.



adela
Typewritten text
Gabriel Zelea

adela
Typewritten text
156 Sanford Ave South Hamilton
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